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PROPOSED PATHFINDER TRUST FOR SCHOOLS IN 
ROCHFORD DISTRICT 

1 SUMMARY 

1.1 This report advises that the formal consultation process in connection with the 
above has now commenced and seeks Members’ views thereon. 

2 BACKGROUND 

2.1 At its September meeting, the Executive Board were advised of an initiative 
being promoted by King Edmunds School and Fitzwimarc School to establish 
a Schools Pathfinder Trust in the district. Members resolved that the 
Council’s support should be offered for the principle of establishing such an 
arrangement and at the same time, Members indicated a willingness to 
become a partner should such an arrangement be formalised (Minute 
324/2007). 

3 DETAILED CONSIDERATIONS 

3.1 Following meetings of the Governing bodies of both King Edmunds School 
and Fitzwimarc, the schools have decided to progress the proposal to 
establish a Trust arrangement in Rochford District and to this end, have now 
commenced a period of formal consultation, which runs until 14 December 
2007. Details of the consultation, explaining the reasoning behind pursuing 
the proposal, are contained in the attached leaflet which is included as 
Appendix 1. 

3.2 As a potential partner in any Trust proposal, the formal views of the Council 
are now sought. 

3.3 Given the Executive Board’s initial response in September, it is recommended 
that the Council now formally support the proposal as outlined and indicate its 
willingness to become a Trust member, if and when such an arrangement is 
established. 

4 RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS 

4.1 It is understood that the Council’s main resource commitment to any Trust 
arrangement would be in terms of Member and officer time. 

5 RISK IMPLICATIONS 

5.1 In reputational risk terms, a successful Trust arrangement with input from the 
District Council offers the opportunity to enhance the reputation of the 
Authority. Similarly, if the Trust arrangement is unsuccessful, the Council’s 
reputation might be damaged through association. 
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6	 RECOMMENDATION 

6.1	 That the Executive Board support the proposal as outlined in Appendix 1 and 
confirm its willingness for the Council to become a member of the Trust, if and 
when it is established. 

Paul Warren 

Chief Executive 

Background Papers:-

None 

For further information please contact Paul Warren on:-

Tel:- 01702 318199 
E-Mail:- paul.warren@rochfo rd.gov.uk 

If you would like this report in large print, braille or another language please contact 
01702 546366. 
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